
From: Jon  LaFramboise  
Sent: Friday, December 08, 2017 10:16 AM 
To: FS-travel-comments-rocky-mountain-shoshone 
Subject: Shoshone National Forest Travel plan 
Attachments: SDSA_Shoshone Revised PA comment letter.docx 
 

Sir, attached is a comment letter for the upcoming travel plan. 
  
Thank you for your attention. 
  
Jon LaFramboise 
President, South Dakota Snowmobile Assn.  




